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Date: August 27, 2019

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel %

Re: Variance Request from Atmos Energy

Collin County’s Utility Accommodation Policy requires plastic gas lines in County right
of way to be six inches in diameter or smaller. Atmos Energy is requesting a variance
from this requirement in order to place a twelve inch High Density Polyethelene (HDPE)
gas line in the right of way of the Collin County Outer Loop. Atmos has considered
several other alternatives to the placement of this line and has determined the proposed
placement to be the only feasible option.

The line is intended to supply current and future needs of the City of Celina and is
planned to be constructed per the attached plans. A detail is also included to show the
location of the line relative to the right of way line. Approximately 5,000 If would be in
the Outer Loop right of way, along and past current County Road 51 crossing the Dallas
North Tollway.

Please feel free to ask any questions.

Thank you.



